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Editorial

As a new Editor in Chief, and after for our Journal somewhat hectic year 2023, I would like to welcome all our readers 
in the new year 2024, and wish them all the best. You are now browsing the first issue of the volume 69 (2024), which 
collects four interesting contributions focused on gold–silver mineralization related to the Štiavnica stratovolcano, 
late Ordovician magmatism in the Mongolian Gobi Altai Zone, interactions between melt and dunite from Mirdita 
ophiolite in Albania, and revision of the application of the 2Q–(Or + Ab)–4An (QUORAA) classification diagram, 
respectively. I believe that you will be gratified and inspired by this new portion of scientific reading.

In Prague, March 25, 2024

Vladislav Rapprich




